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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

KS2 Letters from the Trenches Performances 
 
Due to fire regulations and the number of children in Key Stage 2, we have to limit the number of 
people who can attend the KS2 performances of Letters from the Trenches to two seats per family, 
per performance. 
 
Please note:  this is for families of KS2 children only (Years 3 – 6).  Children in EYFS and KS1 will have 
their own separate nativity performances.  The two seats are per family NOT per child, therefore if 
you have more than one child in KS2, you will still only have two seats per performance. 
 
The performances will be on Monday 18th November at 1.30pm and Tuesday 19th November at 
9.30am.  Please make sure you arrive promptly before each performance starts as any late arrivals 
will not be allowed to enter the school hall once the performances have started. 
 
Please do not arrive at the performances with more than two adults as we will have to turn people 
away.  We also ask that mobile phones are switched to silent during the performances and if you take 
any photographs of your child, please do not post them on social media as other children may be in 
the background. 
 
You will be able to take children home with you after the afternoon show on the Monday.  We look 
forward to seeing you at one of the performances.  
 
Best Wishes, 
 

 
Mrs C Rowett 
Headteacher 

 


